
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, April 1, 2025 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

Attention Saints! The Wellness Center is currently accepting applications for Peer Leaders until April 4th. We 

are seeking current 10th and 11th graders who are interested in mental health and wish to make a positive 

impact on our school community. For more information or to apply, please check the Wellness Center 

page on your Canvas or visit Ms. Olivera at the Wellness Center. (Olivera 3/31 - 4/1) 

Hello Saints! Join Mr. Chakshiri for the Chopstick Challenge 2025, hosted in the Wellness Center on April 2. 

Learn how to use chopsticks and enjoy a friendly competition. The winner receives a prize- Space is lim-

ited. This uplifting event offers a unique peek into Asian traditions! (Olivera 3/31 - 4/1) 

Attention, Sophomores and Juniors! Join Link Crew and make a difference! Link Crew members mentor in-

coming freshmen, assisting them in navigating their first year of high school. We host exciting events such as 

9th-grade orientation, Freshman Socials, Recognitions, Meetings, and more! There will be an informational 

meeting this Thursday and Friday at lunchtime in room 629. Check your Canvas messages for more de-

tails. (Salazar 3/31 - 4/1) 

The OTCR Lab in Room 235 is open for testing daily during Lunch Break, 7th period, and after school until 

5:00 pm Monday - Thursday and until 4:30 pm on Fridays. (Olsen 3/31 - 4/1) 

Attention Saints: You are invited to check out the Close Up Washington DC Club's DC trip presentation. The 

presentation will be on Wednesday, April 2nd at 12:35 in room 640. Cookies will be provided. If you are in-

terested in seeing what our club does, this is a great opportunity to find out. Hope to see you there! 

(Hennings 4/1 -  4/2) 

This is a friendly reminder that today, during 4th period, the student senate is meeting in Ethel Pope Auditori-

um. (Salazar 4/1) 

Tomorrow is the priority deadline for you to submit your financial aid application. If you have not already 

done so, please drop by the college and career center for assistance (Sustaita 4/1)  

Juniors! If you are attending the overnight college field trip there is a mandatory parent meeting this Thurs-

day evening at 6 PM in the MMLC. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Sustaita in the college and 

career center (Sustaita 4/1)   

A-G sophomores! We will be celebrating you this Thursday in the Band Shelter, be on the look our for your 

pink invitation. (Sustaita 4/1)   

Seniors! Mark your calendars to save the date! May 1st is the Allan Hancock Registration Rally! If you have 

not completed the AHC Promise steps please drop in to the library to meet with AHC during LUNCH or AF-

TER School. (Sustaita 4/1) 

 



CLUBS 

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Tuesdays at lunch in room 149. We always have pizza and mes-

sage. See you then! (Silva 4/1)  

Attention Alpine Club Students - our meeting for today is cancelled- we will meet next Tuesday in room 

640. Please bring or turn in Gaviota Peak forms and remember next week the meeting is also mandatory for 

Yosemite trip attendees. (Hennings 4/1)  

Computer Science Club Members, the Python coding challenge continues. We are having a meeting this 

Wednesday at lunch. (Canongo 4/1 -  4/2) 

This is a friendly reminder, Wednesday, during the lunch period, there is an ICC meeting in the ASB 

room. (Salazar 4/1 -  4/2) 

SPORTS  

SMHS golf is proud to announce that seniors Diana Nicolas and Jose Flores have received significant na-

tional honors from Youth on Course. Diana, a dedicated student and the girls team captain, has been 

awarded a $20,000 scholarship to support her future studies at UC Davis. Jose, also a team captain, has 

been selected for a prestigious summer internship at Pebble Beach, a world-famous golf destination. We 

encourage everyone to congratulate Diana and Jose on their well-deserved recognition. (Cheney 4/1) 

 



 


